
The purpose of this 
information text is to inform 
parents about what is 
happening at Tic-Toc during 
the Easter holidays. This might 
then persuade them to send 
their children to Tic-Toc 
during the holidays. The 
audience of this  is for parents 
of children at Swansfield Park 
and other schools in Alnwick.   




